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8th September 2024 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 

Following on from their level 1 training in the Summer term, we are delighted to be 
welcoming the Wolverhampton City Council’s Road Safety Team back to St Paul’s 
to deliver Level 2 training to our Year 5 children.  
 
Level 2 involves a day’s session which, where allowed and suitable, will take place 
on quiet roads around school.  
 
Parental consent is required, in order for children to take part. Please complete the Parental 
Consent Form, via this link by 9am on Thursday morning. Without consent, your child will not 
be able to take part. 
 
By signing the consent form, you acknowledge that the Bikeability programme will be delivered 
in line with the Bikeability delivery guide and any relevant guidance in relation to Covid-19. You 
also accept responsibility for completing a thorough bike check and notifying the school via the 
form of any sanitiser allergies your child may have. 
 

Sessions will run on Thursday 12th and Friday 13th September 2024. 
 
Please ensure that your child brings a roadworthy bike (with both brakes fully functioning) on 
the above dates. Unfortunately, if your child’s bike is not roadworthy, they will not be able to 
participate. Your child must be able to ride a bike without stabilizers. Children should also wear 
a cycle helmet for safety. Please ensure your child has a suitable waterproof coat on the day and 
apply sunscreen if the forecast is sunny. If your child cannot ride without stabilisers or does not 
have a roadworthy bike or helmet, please indicate this via the consent form.  
 
Please contact Ms Clarke via the office should you have any enquiries relating to this course. For 
more information on Bikeability Cycle Training please visit www.bikeability.org.uk 

Yours sincerely                                          
 
Mrs J. Ferretti 

Headteacher                              Parental Consent Form 
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